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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are delighted to invite you to our school’s production of The Sound of Music, performed 
by some of our talented students. It promises to be a fantastic evening of entertainment, and 
it would be lovely if you could join us. 

The performances will take place on the following evenings: 

• Thursday, 5th December 
• Friday, 6th December 

The show will begin at 7:00pm and finish at 8:15pm with no interval. Doors will be open from 
6:00pm, and we invite you to arrive early to enjoy mince pies and hot drinks before the 
performance. 

The production will be held in AG6 Sixth Form, where both the Drama Studio and 
refreshments will be located. There is plenty of parking available in the Sixth Form or school 
car park, which will remain open until 9:00pm. 

Tickets are £6 and must be booked in advance through TicketSource via our school website. 
You will not need a physical ticket, but please have the QR code sent to you via email ready 
for entry. Tickets cannot be purchased at the door. 

For any parents or guests requiring disabled access, there are disabled parking spaces 
available outside the Sixth Form building, and the venue is fully accessible for wheelchairs 
with dedicated seating. If you need these accommodations, please inform us by contacting 
reception@aldergrange.com ahead of time. 

We look forward to welcoming you and hope you enjoy the show – our students have 
worked hard, and it’s set to be a fabulous performance! 

Kind regards, 
 

 
Nicola Guy 
 
(Acting Head of Creative Arts) 


